JAMES N. WITKOWIAK

ALDERMAN, 12TH DISTRIOT

April 28, 2006

M. Richard Marcoux, Commissioner
Department of City Development
809 N. Broadwav Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Marcoux:

Bob Schultz, an Architect and Developer, as well as. an advecate for affordable
housing is proposing a mixed-use project in the 5% Ward. It is my understanding that his
proposed project. Eco Falls, will consist of a boutique condo/hotel, river-walk, boat slips,
atfordable luxury condominiums, and possibly market rate and reasonable apartments. In
addition, I plan to further discuss a possible alternate for potential helipads on the roofis)
which will provide an air taxi service between Milwaukee, Chicago, and Madison,

As Alderman of the 12" District, it is my responsibility to address the needs of
my constituency. My constituents need living wage jobs with good benefits, job training,
and affordable housing constructed in an environmentally friendly manner. It is also my
understanding that the project called “Eco Falls” will have a self-imposed inclusionary
hiring requirement of a minimum of 25% minorities, plus women actually working on the

job site.

Mr. Schuliz has assured me that “Eco Falls” will have all of the above-mentioned
elements and he is willing to enter into an agreement with the Hispanic Chamber of
Commerce to involve the Hispanic community in the project with specific project target
goals. The Eco Falls project is likely to reccive the support of many other community
groups who want a voice on how our neighborhood is developed.

This is an important project o the community and one of great significance. I
offer my full support of this project and encourage vou to share in this advantageous
improvement in the 12% aldermanic district.

Sincerely,
B MR oA
James N, Witkowiak

Alderman, 127 Bésﬁ‘z&
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April 28, 2006

Richard “Rocky” Marcoux, Commissioner
Department Of City Development

809 North Broadway Street

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Rocky:

The Board of Directors of the Hispanic Chamber of Commerce of Wisconsin (HCCW)
has met with developer and architect, Robert Schultz, and discussed at Iength his proposed Eco
Falls project. This correspondence is sent with our strongest support of the proposed project,

It is my understanding that Eco Falls is intended to be a $90 million mixed use project that will
utilize 100% union labor, have a self-imposed 25% minority/women on-site hiring requirement,
include affordable housing and collaborate with the carpenter’s apprenticeship training program
to provide training opportunities for women and minorities.

We commend Bob Schuliz, a private sector developer, for recognizing the importance of a
socially responsible development that will invigorate the broader community as well as our
neighborhoods. We believe the Eco Falls project would be a significant project for our
community and one that will create more affordable housing options and training opportunities
for the economically disadvantaged.

The HCCW urges your thoughtful evaluation, expeditious approval, and relaxation of height and
density requirements allowing the project to move ahead.

Sincerely,

Maria Monreal-Cameron
President and CEQ




American Indian Chamber of Commerce of Wisconsin, Inc.

Mr. Richard Marcoux
DCD Adm Sve

809 N Broadway
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Marcoux:

As Chairman of the American Indian Construction & Trade Association, and Vice President of the American
Indian Chamber of Commerce of Wisconsin, | am writing to you in support of the “Eco Falls" project
proposed by developer and architect Robert (Bob) Schuitz.

It is my understanding that his proposed project, “Eco Falls”, is intended to be a $90 million mixed use
project that will utilize 100% union labor, have a self-imposed 25% minority/women on-site hiring
requirement, include affordable housing and collaborate with the carpenter's apprenticeship training
program to provide fraining opportunities for women and minorities.

| fully support his plan to develop a large high-density, high-rise project that will lead fo a self-sustaining jobs
development program, with a self-imposed 25% minority/women hiring requirement, along with great
affordable housing options

We need more private sector developers to recognize the importance of socially responsible development
that will uplift the whole community as our neighborhoods are developed.

We also support relaxation of height and density requirements for projects that serve a greater public good
as this project will demonstrate. “Eco Falls,” is not requiring a large public subsidy, like most, typicaily
proposing a strong job development program.

Relaxation of height and density requirements for “Eco Falls,” will enable the project to move forward and
set the tone that the private sector can provide more affordable housing and job training options for the
disadvantaged resulting in decreasing the burden on non-profits, foundations, the government, and the
financial community who have shouldered the burden to date.

We believe the “Eco Falls” project is an important project for our community and one that will create more
affordable housing options and training opportunities for the economically disadvantaged. This project
requires your attention, swift approval, and relaxation of height and density requirements.

™o
Mr. Willlam R, Beson
Vice President & CO0

Great Lakes Contracting, Inc.

Sincerelyn.

¥,

(414} 604-2044 | 10809 W. Lincoln Ave., Swite 102 | West Allis, WI 53227 | Fax 1474) 604-2670



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Fresident

Michus! Best

Olivieri
wlrich

Vice-President
Efaire M. I3 France Olson
Noritwesiors Munwal

Secretary

Witiam

frersiate Parmers LLEC

Schwartz

Treasurer

Richard

S. Bibler

Ridolph Stone Assoviares

Rechwell dutomation,

Peter Coffey

Michaa! Bese &
Ry

Friedrich

Coleman

Harlev-Lavidson Motor Co,

Roberto Cortés

Archdiocese of Milwaibee

Kathleen R, Crampton
Managed Healih Serviees

acion
Charcit

Toseph Dielgadiile

Wassati Finccial Svs

feny, ing.

Jowd Delzadoe
American Transmission Co.

Drehorah Ko Hil

L8 Bank

Keith AL Koib

Eober: W Baird &

o e

Robert W, Kraft

Cpenfirs:

Saek Ladky

Frak B Ladie & dssociares

Merchary & 3

Tosé AL

Mantilla

M&E Marshoil & Jisley Bank

Apustin Ramires

HUSCO fnte

PRl

Chizistine G, Rodrigues
Diiseovery Workid at Pier Wisconsin

Beputy

Executive

Rica

i, Phaiy
< Tne,

> Emmx

DHrector
Juan A, Ruiz

Birecioy

CENTRO DE LA COMUNIDAD UNIDA
UNITED COMMUNITY CENTER

T028 5. 9th Srreet Milwauskee, W 33204
{414) 384-3100 Fax: {(414) 6494411
Website: www.unitedec.org

May 1, 2006

Mr. Richard Marcoux
DCD Adm Sve

809 N Broadway
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Mr. Marcoux:

I am writing to you in support of the “Eco Falls” project proposed by
developer and architect Robert (Bob) Schultz.

It is my understanding that his proposed project, “Eco Falls”, is intended to
be a $90 million mixed use project that will utilize 100% union labor, have a
self-imposed 25% minority/women on-site hiring requirement, include
affordable housing and collaborate with the carpenter’s apprenticeship
training program to provide training opportunities for women and minorities.

We need more private sector developers to recognize the importance of
socially responsible development that will uplift the whole community as
our neighborhoods are developed.

We believe the “Eco Falls” project is an important project for our
community and one that will create more affordable housing options and
training opportunities for the economicaliy disadvantag,ed This project
requires your attention, swift approvai, and relazation of height and dengity
requirements. We applaud the goals of the project and hope it is favorably
received by the City and we encourage more developers to build projects in
a socxaiI%;esponﬁlble fashion.

Rléardo D1a7

RD/ms



CHICAGO REGIONAL CounNcIL OF CARPENTERS

United Brotherhood of Carpenters and Joiners of America

Northern Region: N25 W23055 Paul Read, Suite 1, Pewavkes, Wi 530772
Telephone: 262.970.5777, Fax: 262.970-5770
N Martiy O Dveary, PresipeNt/BEXECUTIVE SeCRETARY-TREASURER  JREFREY ISAACSON, FIRST VICE-PRESIDENT

Aprit 28, 2006

Mr. Richard Marcvoux
DCD Adm Sve

809 N Broadway
Mitwaukee, Wi 53202

Dear Mr. Richard Marcvoux:

As president of the carpenter’s union, | represent organized labor and | am writing 0 you in support of the "Eco Falis” project
proposed by developer and architect Robert (Bob) Schultz.

It is my understanding that his proposed project, “Eco Falls”, is infended to be a $90 million mixed use project that will utilize
100% union fabor, have a self-imposed 25% minority/women on-site hiring requirement, include affordable housing and
cellaborate with the carpenter's apprenticeship fraining program to provide training opportunities for women and minorities.

Bob Schuliz has shattered the myth that a project cannot use 100% union labor and still provide affordable housing options with
the success of his Teweles Seed Building project in Walkers Point, of which, he was the architect and co-developer. Others who
specialize in retrofitting buildings into affordabie housing deemed this impossible. It is not, and as demonsirated by Mr. Schuliz
leads 1o successiul projects that benefit the community way beyond the issue of housing.

i have known Bob Schultz as a developer, an architect, an advocate for affordable housing and union fabor for many years. The
success of "Eco Falls,” could serve as a model for the City by encouraging other private developers to privately fund a self-
sustaining job development program withou! public subsidies. In order to do this, large privately funded projects will be needed,
“Eco Falls,” can kick-start this self-sustaining program.

“Eco Falls,” is requesting an amendment to the previcusty approved planned unit development. The neighborhood is an industrial
neighborhooad evalving into one of the hottest places to five in Milwaukee. "Eco Falls,”  building height and densities are
inconsistent with the current industrial zoning. A relaxation of the height and densily reguirements in this industrial area will cost
the City nothing, but, may very well open the door for the private/labor sector to step through and create a new era of seif-
sustaining job development via family supporting jobs with training, health care, vacations and pensions.

Recognizing that affordabie housing units tend to be much smaller than market rate housing, | strongly support a relaxation to
height and density requirements in crder fo kick start this project so that the City of Mitwaukee may begin to realize the many
benefits this project will bring.
| hope this project is faverably received and quickly approved.
Sincerely,

/. /’5 2 4 A ﬁﬁ\ .
Mark Scott, Norihern Regional Director

MS8S/r opeud afi-cio-cle

JURISDICTION

Favatie, Floyd, Franklin, Grundy, Hancock, Henry, Howard, lowa, lockson, Jelerson, Johnsarn, Jones, Kee

sohaska, Mitchel, Monses, Muscatine, Scot, Tama, Yan Buren, Wapelle, Washinglon, Wayne, Winnebogn, Wisneshisk, Worth and Wiight Counties




BECKER PROPERTY SERVICES, LLC

CONSULTING - DEVELOPMENT - MANAGEMENT

May 3, 2006 % !
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Mr. Richard Marcoux
DCD Adm Sve

809 N. Broadway
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Marcoux:

We are writing to support the “Eco Falls™ project proposed by developer, architect Robert (Bob)
Schultz, and encourage you to consider relaxation of typical height and density requirements in order to
create more affordable housing options in Milwaukee.

HOLIE (Housing of Limited Income Elderly), Inc., is an experienced developer of affordable elderly
apartments and consists of a group of seven multi-denominational Southside Milwaukee area churches.
HOLIE has worked with Mr. Schultz on a number of affordable housing developments in the Milwaukee
and Waukesha area. Developments include: Burnham Village Apartments in West Milwaukee, Cifaldi
Square Apartments in Cudahy, Oak West Apartments in West Allis, Sunset Heights Apartments in
Waukesha, and the Valentino Square Apartments in West Allis. Additionally, HOLIE is working on the
development of Gonzaga Village to be located in West Allis. Bob Schultz has provided architectural
services for these developments over the past 10 plus years. On behalf of HOLIE, we share his passion
for creating affordable living opportunities for the elderly in Wisconsin. In addition, Mr. Schultz
leverages each of the projects he is involved with, creating job training programs within the construction
trades for minority and women workers. We applaud his efforts in this regard.

As a result of our history developing affordable housing units, we have found it to be our experience that
affordable housing units tend to be smaller units, thus unit densities tend to be much higher than with
market rate units. We have struggled for many vears to educate communities that this does not
necessarily mean a larger project footprint (or necessarily more occupants) than market rate housing,

We believe the “Eco Falls™ project is an important project for our community and one that will create
more affordable housing options and training opportunities for the economically disadvantaged. This
project requires your attention, swift approval, and relaxation of height and density requirements.
Sincerely,
BECKER PROPERTY SERVICES, LI.C

e -G

Kenneth S. Becker, President
Consultant to HOLIE, Inc.

11520 N. Port Washington Rd., Suite #3 Mequon, W1 53092 / Phone: (262) 240-9406 / Fax: (262) 240-9729
e-mail: BeckPropSves@aol.com / www.beckerpropertyservices.com



July 3, 2007

To: Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee
Aldermen Michael D'Amato, Willie Wade, Michael Murphy, Ashanti
Hamilton, and Robert Bauman

From: Fifth Ward Business Owners

Re: Rivianna Group’s General Plan Development

We are writing in support of The Rivianna Group's request to build a three tower
condominium project at 236 South Water Street.  We support the variance in height to
175 feet and the approval of the General Plan Development.

A few thoughts on the Rivianna project proposed for our neighborhood;

We believe this 95 million doliar project is a catalytic and creative one, increasing Fifth
Ward development and the growth of our businesses. We have no preblem with the
height of this project.

We applaud the design solution of 3 towers over the current 85 foot zoning which would
result in a continuation of the bowling alley feel developing on the river. We are surprised
our Third Ward neighbors would prefer to look across the river at a 7 story -block building
instead of 3 columns on a 3 story base.

fuch has been made of the lack of a Fifth Ward comprehensive plan. We understand this
is in progress and is part of a much larger Near South Side plan but will take at least 2
years for completion. To hold up Fifth Ward development until this plan is completed is
not realistic. Most assuredly, the comprehensive plan will identify this empty site as the
perfect location for a signature project such as Rivianna to mark the entrance inte the Fifth
Ward.

We have considerabiy fewer amenities and residents to support our businessas in the
Fifth Ward. Delaying approval for this project with its 160 units and hotel, financially
impacts afl of us. We believe this project will increase property values on both the south
and the north side of the river.

In closing, we hope you will support without delay, the approval of the General Plan
Development so the Detail Plan Development for Rivianna's final design can continue.

Thank you,



Rivianna
Approval for General Plan Development Signatures
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Rivianna
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